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Aaron Mount <aaron.mount@edcgov.us>

(265)

Tunnel Electric Delivery
1 message

Wed, Feb 11, 2015 at 8:35 AM

Mark Charlton <mccharlton@hotmail.com>
To: Aaron Mount <aaron.mount@edcgov.us>
Cc: Alan Carlton <acarlton@carlton-engineering.com>

Aaron: Here is a photo of this moming’s delivery. This is a lot over large equipment. Regardless of the SUP,
where is the limit of industrial activity in R1A? Is the county turning a blind eye to Erik Martin’s activity?

Deliveries like these raise serious questions about the county’s role is allowing Erik Martin to conduct heavy
industrial fabrication business in R1A.

Please give me a call,

Mark Charlton
916-420-2556

https://mail.google.com/mail/w/0/?ui=28ik=61a4576e24&view=pt&search=inbox&th=14b7982bdf051175&siml=14b7982bdf051175 n
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